
 
 

Executive Committee Meeting 
October 9th, 2018 

Macky 230, Macky Auditorium 
10:00-11:00 AM 

 
IN ATTENDANCE​​: Present: Robert Pasnau, Alex Holmgren, Patty Limerick, Carol Newlands, 
Shilo Brooks, William B. Allen, Scott Savage, Ken Bickers, David Shneer, David Glimp 
 
ABSENT​​: Mark Leiderman 
 
MINUTES PREPARED BY​​: Alex Holmgren 
 
Meeting brought to order at 10:00AM 
 

1. Robert Pasnau announced he will be on leave during the 2019-20 academic year. The 
idea of linking the Center Directorship with a potential Endowed Chair position in 
Conservative Thought & Policy was discussed and the Executive Committee 
recommended against it.  

2. The Executive Committee recommended that the Center investigate other successful 
interdisciplinary recruitment models at the University, particularly the change in 
leadership at the Institute for Behavioral Science and the recruitment of the Director of 
the Jewish Studies program. The Committee advised that particular care should be 
taken to have the recruitment process for an Endowed Chair position be as 
collaborative as possible and that outreach to departments should begin this academic 
year.  

3. Alex Holmgren, CWCTP Associate Director presented the 2018-9 budget.  
4. Alex Holmgren presented the outline for a new certificate program currently being 

investigated by the Center, tentatively titled the certificate in Civil Dialogue.  
 
 


